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June 20, 1958

Dear Friends and Supporters:

I appreciate your valuable support in the past and
hope that you will be able to help again this summer in
the campaign for a second term. If we work hard, I
believe we can win in the first primary. On the back of
this letter I am printing a copy of the recent Belden poll
which supports this possibility. Things look good, but
we should take nothing for granted. We should work hard
to get out the vote and then to have our friends at the
precinct conventions.

On Monday night, June 30, at 8 p.m. I will officially
open my campaign for re-election with a rally in Austin
at Wooldridge Park and a state-wide radio broadcast. I
hope everyone possible in the Austin vicinity will attend
the rally and that others will listen and ask their friends
to tune in on the radio broadcast.

Enclosed you will find a folder, windshield stickers,
and a car bumper sticker. I hope you will make good use
of these and that you will write to campaign headquarters,
Post Office Box 1112, Austin, Texas, for any additional
literature that you can use.

Let me have your suggestions at any time, and please
pardon the necessary haste and form of this letter.

Sincerely ~p~rs,

1 11 , D
Enclosures


